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Happy Summer!
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GRADE 5&6 AWARDS   
 CEREMONY 
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 SHOWCASE

So much happened at Leahurst in May that we (ok - it was just me) completely forgot to include photos from the hugely
successful SHOWCASE 2022. Mea Culpa. Ms. Eadie    CONGRATULATIONS EVERYONE!
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 SUMMER HOUSE
GAMES

Congratulations to Creativity for winning this year's HOUSE CUP! 
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 LEARN TO ROW
 Ms. Brown teaches students to row
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 BABY CHICKS
Students were able to watch 14 baby chicks hatch and grow for the first two weeks of

their lives. We worked with an organic egg farmer who picked up the chicks, thanked us
for our care and attention, and headed back to their farm in Tamworth!    
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GRADE 5 & 6 JUNE TRIPS
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GRADE 7 & 8 JUNE TRIPS
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GRADE 9 & 10 JUNE TRIPS
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Every year the graduating class prepares breakfast for the
faculty of Leahurst, and the teachers present the students with their

"funny awards".  
This has been a tradition since the very first graduating class in 2017 and

we are confident it will continue in perpetuity! 
Thank you and good luck to our newest Leahurst Alumni!   

NEW ALUMNI/FACULTY BREAKFAST
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 LOST & FOUND
 Does anything in the pictures belong to you?  We also have many blazers without

names! These items are in the West Wing and can be picked up until July 15th,
Monday-Friday from 9am-4pm. Anything not picked up will be donated. 
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Wishing everyone a safe, 
joyful & adventurous 

 summer holiday! 
 
 
 

See you in September

Should you require assistance
during the summer, the office
will be open from 8am-4pm,

but with limited staff.
Please call 613-767-9201 before

you come by, to be sure
someone is here to help. 


